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Hi to all Members, well wishers of AAAWI and visitors. 

We hope that the latest budget will be good for all. 

News for all 

1. We have been shortlisted for WNF Program 2015 

2. There will be Regional Revitalisation Program in Japan. 

3. Our annual agreement contract with HIDA has been renewed. 

4. NGC Dept  of HIDA  has come out with 2 New programs, Advanced Production System 

Seminar & Executive Program on Quality Management .  Please visit our website 

www.aaawi.org for details. Mr. Sachin Sardesai who was selected for a similar program 

last year has successfully passed the TPS Certificate Grade 4 exam.  

5. All the 3 Interns after completion of their Internship have left for Japan. HIDA has  

announced the Internship program for 2015. We hope to get more Interns this year. 

6. The Seminar for Indian Japanese Teachers in Mumbai is scheduled on March 7
th

 & 8
th

. 

7. During Mr. Satoru Mitani’s visit to AAAWI last month, lot of issues of mutual interest 

were discussed. 

8. Our candidate for ASIM Prog was not selected because of association with MNC. 

      

     Sincerely 

Prasad Patwardhan,   

Editor 

http://www.aaawi.org/

